
CJ/fc
1st March 2024

Dear Newman Families

Welcome to the Newman Family!

Congratulations! We are very pleased to inform you that your child has been offered a
place at Cardinal Newman Catholic School. This place will be for Monday 4th

September 2023. We received over 975 applications for just 360 places and we are
delighted that you have been successful.

As we are again under pressure for places we would be most grateful if you could
complete our Cardinal Newman Catholic School Student Registration Form which
can be found on our website www.cncs.co.uk under the Admissions page. The direct
link is in the offer email or letter you received from Brighton and Hove City Council on
1st March 2024. Please complete this form if you wish to accept your child’s place
with us. (Please do not use the Brighton and Hove City Council registration
form).

If you accept the place for your child this form must be submitted online IN FULL by
15th March 2024. As this is so important, your decision must be in writing.
Unfortunately we cannot accept telephone calls.

If you wish to decline this offer for your child it is important that you email
admissions@cncs.co.uk as soon as possible.

In entrusting your child to us we pledge to work closely with you in providing a caring
and supportive environment based on our Christian principles of Caritas, Excellence
and Togetherness.

We look forward to working in partnership with you!
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Yours faithfully

Ms C Jarman
Principal
and on behalf of the
Governors’ Admissions Committee


